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 Lausanne, 25 June 2018 
 
2018 IOC Recognized IF Development Programme 
Annual Subsidy to International Floorball Federation (IFF) 
 
Dear President,  
  
Thank you for providing the 2018 application documents to the IOC-Recognized IF 
Development Programme. 
 
We are pleased to see that the funding granted through this programme will be put towards 
increasing anti-doping education activities, which ties into an Olympic Agenda 2020 focus 
of protecting clean athletes.  
 
We also note that the programme will focus on supporting the development of Floorball 
through activities on the African continent as well as improving the refereeing system. 
 
Based on the information provided, we are pleased to confirm the 2018 annual 
development subsidy of USD 32,000.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the IFF on its continued sports 
development efforts and wish you every success with the implementation of these 
important projects.  
 
Very best regards,  
 
 

 
 
Jenny Mann  
Head of Sport Partnerships & Coordination  
 
 
cc:  John Liljelund, IFF Secretary General            
        


